
 

 

Safeguarding

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery 
& The Jeavons Wood Team 

May

Mon 5th                Bank Holiday
Tues 6                 Return to schoolth

Wed 7        PSHE Parents Evening 4-5pmth

Fri 9                    Hot Food Fridayth

Fri 16th                Bottle Donation Day
Fri 16                  Hot Food Fridayth

Wed 21              Open Classroomst

June
Mon 2                INSET  Daynd

Wed 25              Sports Dayth

Newsletter

Diary Dates

2  May 2025nd

Jeavons Wood : 96.7%
National Average : 94.8%

Attendance This Week

Keep up to date with trips, non-
uniform days, school closures, PTA
events, performances etc by
scanning the QR code, or following
the link to subscribe to our school
calendar. 
https://www.jeavonswood.org/pare

nt-carer-and-pupil-
information/calendar

Netball Winners!

Thank you so much for your
donations today. Our amazing PTA
volunteers have sorted through the
donations and we have had more
this year than ever before!

We will be keeping the Toy
Donations box in the Office foyer so
if you want to continue to bring
donations in please feel free to drop
them off. Any soft toys would be very
welcome.

Crazy Hair Day
Thank You Congratulations to the Year 6

children who won the A Team Plate
Netball Finals on Wednesday at
Northstowe Secondary School. Out
of eight games, they won six, drew
one, lost one and scored a total of
19 goals. In what was a very warm
afternoon, the children did incredibly
well and worked significantly well
together as a team.

A huge thank you must go to Milly
and Molly, Year 11 Sports Leaders
from CamVC, who have been
running the year 6 Netball Club on
Friday mornings. The children have
loved the opportunity of playing
regular netball. 

If you wish to sign up to come to the
PSHE parents information evening
please go to SchoolCloud to book
in.It is being held on Wednesday 7
May from 4-5pm. 

th

Due to the nature of the session, this
will be adults only. 

PSHE Parents Meeting

Please click on the link below for a
parenting webinar about County lines:

Parent webinars - county lines and
criminal exploitation - Ivison Trust

The NHS has provided us with this
information on supporting your
child if they are a fussy eater:

https://www.cambspborochildrens
health.nhs.uk/feeding-and-
eating/fussy-eating/

Support Fussy Eating

Yr 5 Coding Club
The Year 5 Coding Club students
completed the 'Mission Zero'
competition in Spring Term, and we
are thrilled to announce that all of
the students will have their programs
run onboard the International Space
Station! As a special keepsake,
certificates will be sent to the school,
featuring the student's name and the
exact time their code was executed
in space. Additionally, there is a
video available that we will share
once it's available. A huge thank
you to our Coding Club parent
volunteer, Ms Philbin for
encouraging the students to achieve
this. 
More info here: Mission Zero | Free
beginners space program open to all
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Crazy Hair Day 2025
Our amazing teachers and support
staff love joining in with Crazy Hair
Day! We especailly loved Mrs
Beardall’s caterpillars for her
Caterpillars class, and Miss
Matthews’ The Little Mermaid
themed hair!

Thank you everyone for your
donations and support!


